
BOARD MEETING MINUTES OF THE SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC 
ASSOCIATION 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
     October 29, 1994      Hyatt Regency Hotel Greenville, SC 
 
 
           President Samuel E. Norris called the Board meeting to order  
        at  9 AM.  James Vernon Epps gave the invocation.   
 
           Board members Edgar R. Donnald, Roger D. Weaver and Doris B.  
        Whitehouse were absent and excused. 
 
           Board member Donald D. McAlister motioned that the minutes of 
        August 22, 1994.  Board meeting be approved as published by the  
        Secretary.  Mr. Stephen R. Bales seconded the motion which was  
        approved by the Board. 
 
           President Norris thanked the Board members for all the work 
        that they had done for the organization during the year.  He 
        stated that he finds this one of the best state organizations due 
        to the hard work of it's Board.  He stated that it has been an honor 
        to have been SCNA President.  He also thanked Secretary, Pascal S. 
        Brock and Treasurer Ms. Whitehouse for their work and support. 
        He also recognized the work of Scanner Editor Jackson M. Zorn, 
        Bourse Chairman, Mr. McAlister and Exhibits Chairman, Mr. Epps. 
 
           Mr. McAlister asked the Board to thank Mr. Norris for the fine 
        job he as done as President.  The Board give Mr. Norris a round of 
        applause. 
 
           Mr. Norris announced that children from the John De LaHowe  
        School for children would be attending the show later in the day. 
        He asked that the Board approve purchasing lunch for the 15 to 20 
        children who would be attending the coin show.  Mr. LoRan Ross 
        motioned that lunch be provided for the children attending the show.   
        This was seconded by Mr. Richard F. Bland and the Board approved. 
 
           The Board discussed the need for more SCanner advertisement to 
        pay for publishing and mailing.  Each issue cost approximately 
        $1 per member to publish plus postage.  Approximately half of 
        a members annual dues go to the SCanner. 
  



 
           Mr. Norris announced the General Membership meeting would 
        immediately follow the adjournment of this Board meeting. 
 
           Me. Ross motioned that the Board adjourn which was seconded by 
        Mr. Bland and approved. 
 
           The Board adjourned at 9:31. 
 
 
 
 
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 
 
 


